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Monday, 01 October 2018 
Dear Parents 
 

 
 
For our Christmas Visit, we are hoping to take all of our First School children to see Wind in the Willows 
at the New Vic Theatre in Newcastle-Under-Lyme on Wednesday 6th December.  The children will leave 
the school at 1.00pm and will return to school for approximately 5.00pm.  Unfortunately, the production 
is not suitable for our Busy Bee children. However, Busy Bees will be open as usual from 9am to 3.30pm, 
with before and after school club available. 
 
The PTFA have generously agreed to subsidise both the ticket price and cover all transport costs in order 
to allow us to keep the cost of the trip at £10 per child.  The cost of the trip will need to be paid via the 
school money system.   
 
If you do not wish your child to take part in the trip as we will be returning beyond our 3.30pm school 
finish time, please be assured that appropriate provision will be made for them to remain in school. 
 
We will need to give our final numbers for tickets to the theatre by October half term, it would 
therefore be appreciated if payments could be made by October 24th in order to secure a ticket. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions with regards to the trip. 
 

Warm regards, 

 

Vicki Bradley 
 
Headteacher  
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